
TOWN OF MARCELLUS 

TOWN BOARD BUDGET MEETING MINUTES 

September 9, 2021 

 

A Budget Meeting of the Town Board of the Town of Marcellus, County of Onondaga, State of 

New York was held on Thursday, September 9, 2021, in the Maintenance Center at Marcellus 

Park, Platt Road, Marcellus, New York.  Those present were: 

 

Karen R. Pollard, Supervisor 

John Cusick, Councilor 

Terry Hoey, Councilor 

Tammy Sayre, Councilor 

Laurie Stevens, Councilor 

 

Also Present:  Steve Knapp, Director of MAVES and Bill Southern 

 

Stephen Knapp, Director of MAVES, went over the proposed 2022 budget for MAVES.   

 

The Board remained to discuss salaries.  It was requested that the Bookkeeper provide three 

scenarios with a 3%, 4% and 5% salary increase and what the effect on the overall budget would 

be.   

 

The next budget meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 15th at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Councilor Cusick made a motion seconded by Councilor Sayre to adjourn the Budget Meeting at 

7:00 pm. 

 

Ayes – Pollard, Stevens, and Hoey   

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Karen R. Pollard 

Town Supervisor 


